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SCHOOL Of MUSIC 

213 Strauss Performing Arts Center 
6001 Dodge Street 
Omaha, NE 68182-0245 

Dear Tobin, 

On behalf of the School of Music at the University of 
Nebraska at Omaha, I would like to thank you for your 
generous support to the Friends of Music. Your contribution 
will not only impact the growth of our students but also help 
us share the gift of music with the community. 

s~~~ 
Washington Garcia 
Director, School of Music 

P 0 S T C A R D 

Rockley Family Foundation 
8555 W Colfax Avenue 
Lakewood, CO 80215 
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